July 3, 1955

Gannon Museum of Wagons, Box 335 Mabton, Wash.

Dear Sir:

My recent visit to Knott's Berry Farm at duena Park, Calif., and the many wagons and vehicles therereminded me of your enterprise and your growing collection.

It reminded me, took that you are interested in historical things and might desire an advance circular of my forthcoming book, Drummers and Dreamers.

I am enchosing acouple of the circulars in the hope you may wish to order an advance copy, and perhaps one for a friend.

in the event you do, I hope you will return the circulars to me so that I may forward them to the publisher.

This book will not be issueduntil spring, but advance orders, for which no money is required, are sought in order to help determine the number of books that will be issued.

As you can tell from the fragmentary information in the circular, I am sure you will find this book profuse with Yakima Valley history with which you are familiar and perhaps considerable more.

Sincerely

Click Relander